
TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                     October 1,  2017 

WELCOME TO ST. MAX PARISH!  
 

Welcome to the St. Maximilian Kolbe Parish community! If you would like to register in the parish, please pick up a 

packet in the gathering space and return the registration form. Once registered, you will receive our monthly newsletter and 

emails. Please know our staff and parish leaders are here to be of service to you. Additional information about 

our parish can be found on our website, www.saint-max.org. 

MASS TIMES, INTENTIONS AND PRAYER REQUESTS  

À Deceased 

 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 

Your healing prayers are requested for Earl Abeln, Art Arand, Mike 

Andary, Grace Basta, Lisa Bingaman, Bob Bruns, Brian Bruns,  
Kristine Bruns, Jennifer Calangi, Maya Collins, Michael Coon, 

Marian Conrad, Dr. Michael Cushing, Angelique Debets, 

Henry DeNicola, Ashley Douglas, Steve Dragon,  Jack Easter, Bill 

Ebben, Jackie Eckles, Alicia Hollenkamp-Adkins, Gaye Hollenkamp 

Eubanks, Levi Gasner, Mary Ferraro, Robert Ferraro, Jack Finke, 

Timmy Fischer, Mary Fritz, Clyde Garrison, Karen Gross, Richard 

Gross, Sol Gross, James Gunselman,  Gail Hamilton, Gary Hampton, 

Judy Harrod, Russell Harrod, John Hendy Jr., Al Higgins, Jill Holt, 

Geraldine Hughes, Maureen Imfeld,  Jennifer Klenke, Don 

Klinkhammer, Hank Kluznick, Joey Lakeberg, Michael Lancaster,   
Paul Levasseur, Barb Listermann, Tom Lutz, Ron Lynch, Joe 

Marksteiner, Char McCarthy, Lyla McGlinchey, Andrew Meister, 

Jacob Meister, Beryl Michael, Judy Michael, Sheila Miesse, Daniel 

R. Miller, James Moores, Trevor Vincent Munafo, Gene Neltner, 

Victor Nguyen, Fr. John Porter, Stephanie Pulling, Annie Prather,  

Agnes Rahman, Kristof Rattermann, Quintin Richardson,  

Evelyn Robinson, Joyce Roehm, Joseph Romer, Margot Roth, James 

Santos, Kerry Santos, Dory Schade, Rose Mary Schaefer, James 

Schaeper, Cindy Schneeman, Julie Schrock, Kathleen Seda, Rose 

Seibert, Barbara Smith, Eric Stearman, Debbie Stoeckel, Richard 

Sunnenberg, Ernestine Tomblin,  Tari Torbeck, Kenneth Trimbach, 
George Vesper, Gloria Vesper, Stanley Wadella, Vito Weeda, 

Charlie Wiedenmann, Christine Zampese, and Annemarie Cannon 

Zawada. 

Dear Jesus, Divine Physician and Healer of the sick, 

we turn to You in this time of illness. We place our sick under Your 

care and humbly ask that You restore Your servants to health again. 

In Jesusô name we pray, Amen.  
 

PRAYERS FOR THE MILITARY  

Please pray for Scott Archuleta, Daniel Armstrong, Patrick Black, 

Ben Brink, Nicholas Calangi, Rich Borromeo, Dylan Hays, 

Philip DeNicola, Donald Gilbert, David Giuliano, Joseph Hamann, 

Michael Hazlebeck, Katherine Holthaus, Derrick Kamphaus, 

Stephen Kelczewski, Matthew Koop, Jon Laurin, Derek Morris, 

Ryan Nikzad, Don Mollis, Jr., Daniel Moore, Chad Richman, 

Christopher Richman, Kevin Stetson and Cedric Whitlock. 

Almighty God, we stand before You in supplication, 

asking Your divine mercy and protection to envelop with Your 
invincible armor our loved ones in all branches of the service. Give 

them courage and strength against all enemies, 

both spiritual and physical, and hasten their safe journey 

 back to their homes and families. 
 

HOMEBOUND, HOSPITALIZED AND NURSING HOMES 

To make arrangements to receive the Sacraments of Eucharist, 

Anointing of the Sick, Penance and/or visits to the hospitalized or 

seriously ill parishioners, please call Holly Moran, 777-4322, 

ext. 116. Please note that if you are in the hospital, privacy 

regulations prohibit hospital personnel from contacting your parish. 

Therefore, you or your family members should let us know directly 
by calling the parish office. 

 

THIS WEEK’S READINGS 

Ezekiel 18:25-28 

Psalm 25:4-9 

Philippians 2:1-11 

Matthew 21:28-32 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS 

Isaiah 5:1-7 

Psalm 80:9,12-16,19-20 

Philippians 4:6-9 

Matthew 21:33-43  

DEVOTIONS (all in chapel) 

Perpetual Adoration - Our chapel is open continuously 

Exposition - The Blessed Sacrament is exposed on Thursdays after 

Mass, a Holy Hour begins at 7:00 PM 

Rosary - One half hour before all Masses           

Divine Mercy Chaplet - After all Masses 

Our sympathy to the families of all those  

who have died, especially: 
 

Paul Reichardt, son Gene and Phyllis Reichardt  

Dawn Shelton, sister of Stacy Van Erp  

Sunday, October 1 

TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

8:00 AM À Tau & À Luu Nguyen and Lajeana Martin  

10:00 AM  À Elizabeth Marie Miller and People of the Parish 
and for the intentions of our Worship Ministry  

volunteers 
NOON À Toma Binh and À Mattha Diem  

Monday, October 2 

The Holy Guardian Angels 

8:30 AM 

6:00 PM 
À Shannon Schlachter  
Mass at St. Susanna, Mason 

Tuesday, October 3 

8:30 AM 

7:00 PM 
À Jim and Martha Mehrle  
Mass at St. John, West Chester 

Wednesday, October 4 

Saint Francis of Assisi 

8:30 AM Orphan Souls  
Thursday, October 5 

8:30 AM À Nhon Nguyen and À Nguyen T. Thanh Thau  
Friday, October 6 

8:30 AM À Deacon Hans Schade and À Kazimierz &  

À Eleanor Budek 

Saturday, October 7 

Our Lady of the Rosary 

8:30 AM 

4:30 PM 
John Banks  
À Joseph Long Nguyen  

Sunday, October 8 

TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

8:00 AM À Vincent Bao Nguyen and À Maria Chi Dang and 

À Joseph Bui  
10:00 AM  People of the Parish and À Gloria Shaw 
NOON À Anna Corkhill and À Dale Luper 

http://www.saint-max.org/


 

My dear brothers and sisters in our Lord Jesus Christ, 

First, a word of gratitude to our St. Max Knights of Columbus for sponsoring and hosting a great evening of food, fellowship 

and fun at the Oktoberfest last weekend, and for their continuing support of seminarians, I am also exceptionally grateful. 

And second, additional words of gratitude to you for your generosity in the special collection taken up a few weeks ago at 

Archbishop Schnurr’s request to assist relief efforts in Texas and Florida following Hurricane Harvey and Hurricane Irma.  

Tragically, since that time, the Virgin Islands, Puerto Rico, and Cuba have experienced much devastation from Hurricane 

Maria and an 8.1 magnitude earthquake has caused much destruction in Mexico.  In lieu of yet another second collection, 

Archbishop Schnurr communicated the following to pastors this week.  

    • Those wishing to assist the victims of Hurricane Maria should send donations to: Catholic Charities USA - 2050  

     Ballenger Avenue, Suite 400, Alexandria, VA 22314. 

    • Those wishing to assist earthquake victims in Mexico should send donations to: Catholic Relief Services - 228 W  

    Lexington St, Baltimore, MD 21201. 

Thanks to everyone for their generosity in supporting all our sisters and brothers suffering in the aftermath of these natural 

disasters.  Our generosity in these areas is a living witness to the words of St. Paul in our epistle. 

St. Paul offers a formula for living the way we are supposed to live as Christians in today’s epistle.  ñDo nothing out of 

selfishness or out of vainglory; rather, humbly regard others as more important than yourselves.ò Doing that is undoubtedly 

a challenge for most of us at some time or another!  Yet, that is one of the secrets to being the authentic Christian disciples 

and purposeful Christian stewards the Lord calls us to be.  Achieving this kind of self-awareness is a significant step on our 

faith and life journeys. 

Today begins Respect Life month with the first Sunday in October designated as Respect Life Sunday.  More so now than 

ever before, we need to continually promote and proclaim the sacredness and dignity of human life, especially human life at 

its most vulnerable stages.  There are many, many, many respect life issues – all of them worthy of attention.  But number 

one among these is the holocaust of legalized abortion which continues in our country.  There are two things I remember 

which seem to make the numerous issues and staggering number of abortions “real” to me.  First, I was privileged to 

concelebrate – along with hundreds of other priests and bishops – the Vigil for Life Mass in Washington DC on January 21, 

2013, with Cardinal Seán O’Malley, O.F.M. Cap., Archbishop of Boston, presiding.  The cardinal preached, “In a society 

where we allow parents to take the lives of their children, how far away can we be when society will allow children to take 

the lives of their parents?”  Yes, abortion is the issue, but there are other issues (i.e. euthanasia which has become legal in 

some countries) which we cannot forget.  And second, regarding the mind-boggling numbers of legalized abortion reported 

in our country since 1973… wherever there are two children in a classroom, there should be a third.  Legalized abortion has 

killed one third of what should have been our total population of people born in or after 1973.  Let us pray that all human life 

is always not only respected but nurtured and cared for.  For other resources and information, please visit www.usccb.org. 

Due to space limitations, I will continue my review of our Together We Grow campaign next week. 

Let us continue to keep in our prayers all families preparing for First Penance-First Communion and Confirmation this fall.  

It is not easy raising a Catholic family or living out our Catholic faith in today’s society – so let us always remember to pray 

for each other, especially for our families preparing for the upcoming celebrations of these sacraments!  

That’s it for now – God bless one and all! 

Fr. Geoff 

A LETTER FROM THE PASTOR  

Eucharistic Holy Hour for Peace 

Thursday, October 5, 2017 – 7:00-8:00 PM 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK  
 

ñYou know well enough that Our Lord does not look so much at the greatness of our actions, nor even at their difficulty,  

but at the love with which we do them.ò 

– St. Thérèse of Lisieux (1873–1897), “The Little Flower,” 

French Discalced Carmelite nun, Doctor of the Church (feast day – October 1) 

http://www.usccb.org
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WORSHIP & SACRAMENTS  
 

The flowers in the sanctuary for this weekend were donated by:  

Thomas and Dorothy Mitchell, 
 in memory of Christina Mitchell (Haag), and Mary Jean (Mitchell) Doran. 

MUSICAL MUSINGS: O GOD, YOU SEARCH ME  

Each Sunday a member of our music ministry will reflect on one of the hymns or songs for the liturgy, in light of the Liturgy 

of the Word. 

Our Lord knows us.  He knows everything about us - the good and not so good and He still loves us.  We are, after all, His 

creation.  Sometimes, the Lord can feel far away and I wonder where He is and why I can no longer hear His voice and feel 

His presence.  It is not the Lord who has strayed from me; I have strayed from Him.  My sins have clouded my eyes and 

deafened my ears.  The gospel today gives us hope.  It is never too late to change our minds and turn back to Him.  He 

knows our hearts, our thoughts, our worries and even our sins and He loves us.  There is no place we can hide no matter how 

far we have strayed.  The Lord calls us to turn back to Him.  We just need to listen to our Shepherd’s voice and follow Him. 

– Karen Gately 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD  

Children’s Liturgy of the Word is in need of adult leaders and teen assistants to serve as prayer leaders for this growing 

ministry. Prior teaching experience is not necessary! Simply come with your love for children and a willingness to share your 

faith. Your time commitment is minimal, just 10-15 minutes during Mass, once a month. Step by step lesson plans are 

provided.  If you are considering becoming more active at St. Max this is a wonderful way to give back to our youngest 

members. If you have questions or need more detailed information, please contact our coordinator, Debbie Hoffer, 513-860-

3854 or clow@saint-max.org. 

OUTREACH  

WHAT IS A STEPHEN MINISTER LIKE?  

No, we’re not talking about angels or aliens. We’re talking 

about individuals who care about others. The scriptures 

describe their service well: ñRemember those in prison as if 

you were their fellow prisoners, and those who are mistreated 

as if you yourselves were sufferingò (Hebrews 13:3). If you or 

someone you know wants to do more as a Christian caregiver, 

consider Stephen Ministry. This is our parish’s one-to-one 

caregiving ministry. A training class is starting January, 2018. 

Please contact the parish office at 513-777-4322 ext. 218 or 

email StephenMinistry@saint-max.org  for more information. 
 

Applications are available at the outreach kiosk and 

information rack. 

WEST LIBERTY OUTREACH CLOTHING DRIVE SEPTEMBER 30/OCTOBER 1 
WLO is looking for gently used clothing for all ages for the Glenmary thrift shop in Frenchburg, KY. Although it is a "store" 

Sister Kathleen and her volunteers give almost all of the clothing away to the needy families in rural eastern KY. Right now, 

they especially need warm clothes for fall and winter. Please bring your donations to the outreach kiosk this weekend, 

September 30 & October 1. 

3nd Annual West Chester   

Rosary Rally  
Saturday, October 14, 2017 12:00 ð 1:30 PM  

West Chester Bell Tower  
фнур /ŜƴǘǊŜ tƻƛƴǘŜ 5ǊƛǾŜ  

 

One of over 15,000 worldwide crusades  
on the occasion of the 100th anniversary of  Our Ladyôs 

Apparitions at Fatima  

Lead By: St. Maximilian Kolbe Parishioners in conjunction 
with ANF (America Needs Fatima)      

Further Information: Contact Kyle Schafer at 
americanfatima2015@gmail.com  

BLESSING OF ANIMALS 

According to the providence of the Creator many animals have a role to play in human existence by helping 

with work or by providing food or clothing or enjoyment. 
(Adapted from Book of Blessings “Order for the Blessing of Animals,” #942) 

 

On or near the October 4 memorial of St. Francis of Assisi God's blessing is traditionally invoked on pets and 

other animals. In keeping this tradition, St. Maximilian Kolbe Parish will celebrate a Blessing of Animals 

on on Saturday, October 7 at 10:00 AM at the outdoor prayer garden off the back parking lot between the 

parish offices and the family life complex. 

mailto:clow@saint-max.org
mailto:StephenMinistry@saint-max.org
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OUTREACH  

COMPANIONS ON A JOURNEY GRIEF SUPPORT 

Companions on a Journey supports the bereaved of our parish and community. COJ offers various types of grief support and 

we invite you to join us, as it truly helps to know that you are not alone.  If you or your family experience the death of a 

loved one, please contact our parish office at 513-777-4322 so we may remember your loved one at the Remembrance Mass 

and keep your family in our prayers. 
 

Perinatal Neonatal Grief Support Group is designed for parents who have suffered the death of a baby through 

miscarriage, stillbirth or illness.  The group meets on the 1st Monday of the month. The next meeting is on Monday, October 

2 at Companions on a Journey, 8857 Cincinnati Dayton Rd. Suite 002 from 7:00-8:30 PM.  Registration is required. 
 

Hope and Healing After a Suicide Loss Group is designed to support grieving adults who have had a loved one who has 

died by suicide. This group meets on the 1st Tuesdays of the month. The next meeting is Tuesday, October 3 at St. 

Maximilian Kolbe Parish in room 15 from 7:00-9:00 PM.  Registration is required. 
 

Bereaved Parent Group is designed to assist parents who have suffered the death of a child.  This group meets on the 1st 

and 3rd Wednesdays of the month. The next meeting is Wednesday. October 5 from 7:00-8:30 PM at Indiana Wesleyan -

Chapel, 9286 Schulze Drive, West Chester Ohio, 45069 Registration is required. 
 

Hope, Strength and Healing Through Grief Retreat- Saturday October 7, 2017 9:30 AM - 2:30 PM at St. Maximilian 

Kolbe Parish, a day for adults who grieve the death of a loved one. 
 

Mending Hearts  Bonfire-October 12, 2017 6:00-8:30 PM Niederman Farm. Come join us as we roast hot dogs, make 

smores, and so much more. A family that grieves together heals together. 
 

“All Star Gala” - Companions on a Journey is celebrating 20 Years.  We will be honoring St. Maximilian Kolbe Parish 

as one of our companions.  Please join us on Friday November 17, 2017 at the Savannah Center in West Chester.  
 

Reservations for groups or events can be made on line at www.companionsonajourney.org  or by calling 513-870-

9108.    

GOSPEL FOR ALL AGES 

Matthew 21:28-32 

In the gospel today, Jesus addresses honesty and obedience.  He calls us to mean what we say and say what we mean.  He 

calls us to believe what John the Baptist preached and change anything that could lead us astray.  Strong families help one 

another in our journey to the Kingdom of God.  Being a good disciple means being honest and following through on our 

promises. 
 

Family Discussion 

Read today’s gospel narrative (Matthew 21:28-32) and review:  A dad asked his two sons to help him out.  One said no but 

changed his mind and helped.  The other son said yes but did not help.  Which son helped his dad?  What makes you say no 

instead of yes when you are asked to do something?   
 

When we learn about Jesus, do we put aside our video games, shows, and cell phones to really hear God’s message to us?  In 

church:  Look for opportunities to say yes to God.  If a substitute altar server is needed, volunteer.  Hold the door for 

someone who needs help and greet them with a smile.  Jesus, help us to hear what You want us to know and to say yes to 

You.     

EVANGELIZATION & CATECHESIS  

Early Childhood News 

Happening this week:  All levels will explore today’s gospel 

story and Kindergarteners will visit the Faith Gallery for the 

first time this year.  Ask your child to share The Story of Two 

Sons with the family.  Remind everyone that God is always 

there to help with choices.  

FYI…  The schedule for the year is always posted on the 

Early Childhood webpage. 

 

 

RFY Grades 1-8 News 

Classes continue this week, October 1 and 2.  If you did not 

get an RFY information packet, please visit the RFY Grade 1-

8 webpage or pick one up in the RFY Office.  FYI…  The 

schedule for the year is always posted on RFY webpage! 
 

Happening this week:  Grades 1-5 Monday classes will 

attend Music and Movement for the first time.  This is an 

energetic community building time for the students to 

experience prayer/singing/movement.  Grades 6-8 will attend 

adoration in the chapel.   

http://www.companionsonajourney.org
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EVANGELIZATION & CATECHESIS  

JUNIOR HIGH MINISTRY 

October 14, 2017 from 5:30 – 7:30 PM  - “Un-Birthday” event at Get Air Trampoline Park 
 

Cost of $15 per ‘jumper’ includes 2 hours of jumping time, pizza, soda, and dessert.  Saint Max is picking 

up part of the cost.  We will meet at Get Air, 7106 Office Park Drive, West Chester, OH 45069.   We must 

have a completed Saint Max liability form on file AND you will need to complete the online waiver from 

Get Air (getairwestchester.com). Transportation is not provided  - please have your youth at Get Air by 5:15 

PM and pick them up at 7:30 PM.  A completed permission slip (available on the website), current St. Max 

liability form and $15 are due to the parish office by TUESDAY, OCTOBER 10th.  Please contact Robin 

Burbrink with any questions rburbrink@saint-max.org, 513-777-4322 Ext. 124 or 513-260-1663 (cell). 

MARCHING WITH THE SAINTS, TRUNK OR TREAT! 

Decorate your trunk and bring candy!! Join us Saturday, October 28 from 1:00-2:30 PM beginning in the St. Max gym. Dress 

up as your favorite Saint, holy person or super hero (after all, all saints are the real super heroes!!). We’ll have snacks, crafts, 

a ‘living Saint Museum’ and of course trunk or treating!!! Rain accommodation – please bring a lawn chair and we will pass 

out candy in the gym. 

http://maps.google.com/?q=7106%20Office%20Park%20Dr%20,%20Westchester,%20OH,%2045069,%20USA
getairwestchester.com
mailto:rburbrink@saint-max.org
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YOUNG AT HEART  

Friday, October 6 - NO PIZZA IN OCTOBER 
 

Saturday, October 7 - 6:00 - 9:00 PM pot luck dinner in 

the St. Max gym. 
 

Monday, October 9 -  7:00 PM - regular meeting - Teri 

Ellsworth will speak about Hospice. 
 

Friday, November 3 - 5:00 PM - pizza at Milano's on 

Cox and Tylersville. 
 

Saturday, November 4 - 4:30 PM Mass for deceased 

members of Y@H.  We will wear our red shirts (optional) 

and sit in a group, up front, just left of center. 
 

Monday, November 13 - 7:00 PM - white elephant bingo. 

 

Young at Heart is a social group for 

parishioners ages 50 and over. Anyone is 

welcome, single or couples, widow or 

widower. Contact Leo Gray, 513-779-

3251 or youngatheart@saint-max.org if 

you are interested in attending a meeting 

or joining.  

1.  Sunday & Holy Day Offerings    Sundays      Holy Days 
September 3                                        22,922.67 

September 10                                      21,601.41             12.00   

September 11 - FaithDirectEFT         59,458.84  

September 17                                      21,521.60       

September  24                                   21,564.37 

Total September to Date                   147,068.89             12.00      

September  budget                    158,000.00               0.00 

2.  Sunday & Holy Day Year-to-Date  

Actual                                              474,272.16          4,065.25 

Budget      503,500.00          1,500.00 

Difference                                (29,227.84)         2,565.25                 
 

Special September Offerings  
Catholic Tuition Assistance                             538.00 

Catholic Charities USA (hurricane relief)     14,695.97 

Catholics Come Home                      460.00 

Charitable IMPACT                    1,634.00 

Debt Elimination                     4,935.00 

St. Vincent de Paul                    2,200.00 
 

Your offering is an act of worship. 

Our gifts are a sign of gratitude and love to Him. 

PARISH LIFE  

FINANCIAL SUMMARY  

ST. MAX BOOSTERS  

Registration is now open for winter boys’ basketball at St. Max and girls’ basketball at St. Max!  The registration form is 

available in the gathering space in the parish life and stewardship information rack or on the Booster webpage, www.saint-

max.org . 

Boy’s Basketball 

Registrations are due by October 1, 2017.   

Practice schedule will be released once teams are 

determined.   Games begin on December 1, 2017 

(with 2 weeks off over Christmas) and the regular 

season ends February 11, 2018.   

Please contact Colin Hughes, 

 tcolin_hughes@fuse.net with any questions. 

 

Girl’s Basketball 

Registration forms are due by October 15, 

2017. Practice schedule will be released once 

teams are formed.  Games begin  December 15, 

2017 (with two weeks off over Christmas 

break) and the regular season ends February 25, 

2018. Please contact Robin Burbrink, 513-777-

4322 Ext. 124, Rburbrink@saint-max.org with any 

questions.   

KOC - COATS FOR KIDS 

When families struggle to clothe their children with warm coats in the winter, 

Knights of Columbus councils help meet this basic need with the Coats for 

Kids program. As part of the Neighbors Helping Neighbors initiative that 

resulted from a Knights of Columbus-sponsored summit held in New York 

City, Coats for Kids allows councils across North America to purchase new 

winter coats for children at a discount and to distribute them to children in need 

in their local communities. 

  

Since the program’s launching in 2009, more than 400,000 coats have been distributed. In winter 2016 alone, the Knights of 

Columbus distributed nearly 90,000 coats in communities throughout the U.S. and Canada, including events at military 

bases, in Native American communities, at inner-city neighborhoods and through partnerships with local police and fire 

departments.  The coats from St. Max are targeted to St. Leo's Parish in South Fairmount(Cincinnati).  The Knights have 

arranged ability to purchase new coats at less than $18.50 per coat.  Please stop by the table in the gathering space on 

October 7th and 8th to donate to this great cause!  Contact Steve Lutz, kofc@saint-max.org, 513-503-9562 with any questions.  

mailto:youngatheart@saint-max.org
http://www.saint-max.org
http://www.saint-max.org
mailto:tcolin_hughes@fuse.net
mailto:Rburbrink@saint-max.org
mailto:kofc@saint-max.org
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EVENTS OF THE PARISH  

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2017 

8:00 AM Complex Early Childhood Religious 

  Formation of Youth 

10:00 AM Rm 17 RCIA - Dismissal 

11:15 AM Rm 17 RCIA - Sponsor’s Meeting 

12:00 PM Lg Conf Rm Include Me Mass 

1:00 PM Gym, Kitchen St. Max Boosters Volleyball 

  Games  

1:30 PM Rm 5 Cub Scouts Pack 944  

  Committee 

5:00 PM Lounge Faith Leader Training 

6:00 PM Complex Religious Formation of Youth 

  Grades 4-8 

7:00 PM Church Praise & Worship 

7:00 PM Gym High School Youth Group  

MONDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2017 

9:45 AM Youth Rm Mighty Max 

10:00 AM Rm 7 Family Life 

10:45 AM Youth Rm Parents Morning In 

5:15 PM Complex Religious Formation of Youth 

  Grades 1-8 

6:45 PM Complex Religious Formation of Youth 

  Grades 1-8 

7:00 PM Hospitality Rm Adoration Team 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2017 

9:30 AM Lg Conf Rm Tuesday Morning Bible Study 

9:45 AM Youth Rm Mighty Max 

10:45 AM Youth Rm Mighty Max 

1:00 PM Rm 4 Young at Heart Board  

5:15 PM Church Children's Choir Rehearsal 

6:00 PM Hospitality Rm Vocations Committee 

6:00 PM Complex American Heritage Girls #2513 

6:30 PM Lg Conf Rm KOC Monthly Social & 

  Officer's Meeting 

6:30 PM Rms 2&3 Cub Scouts Pack 944 - Den 9 

7:00 PM Youth Rm Ladies Fellowship Network 

7:00 PM Lounge Ancora 

7:00 PM Rm 15 Hope & Healing after  

  Suicide Loss  

7:30 PM Church Confirmation Fall Prayer  

  Service # 2 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2017 

9:30 AM Lg Conf Rm Faith Lessons for Women 

9:30 AM Gym  Faith Lessons for Moms 

11:00 AM Hospitality Rm Staff Formation 

5:15 PM Church Cherub Choir Rehearsal 

6:30 PM Gym St. Max Boosters Volleyball  

6:30 PM Lounge Cub Scouts-Den 7 

7:00 PM Lg Conf Rm Women's Evening Bible Study 

7:00 PM Rms 8&10 Surviving Divorce 

7:00 PM Rm 7 Adult Confirmation Prep 

7:00 PM Rm 15 American Heritage Girls #2513 

7:00 PM Church, Adult Music Min Rehearsal 

7:00 PM Rm 6 Light Weigh 

7:00 PM Youth Rm Pastoral Council 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2017 

9:00 AM Chapel Exposition of the Blessed 

  Sacrament 

9:15 AM Church Sacrament of Penance 

915 AM Nursery Mother’s Rosary 

10:00 AM Gym Mighty Max Moves and Grooves 

5:00 PM  Gym St. Max Boosters Volleyball 

6:00 PM Church Sacrament of Penance 

6:00 PM Rm 7  Welcome Ministry 

6:45 PM Gym Boy Scout Troop 944 

6:45 PM Church Handbell choir rehearsal 

7:00 PM Church, Sacramental Prep Orientation 

7:00 PM Rm 15 Susan's Garden 

7:00 PM Rms 2&3 Consoling the Heart of Jesus 

  Retreat 

7:00 PM Lg Conf Rm Financial Peace University 

7:00 PM Rms 9&11 St. Vincent de Paul 

7:00 PM Youth Rm RCIA Candidates Meeting  

7:00 PM Chapel Holy Hour/Vespers 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2017 

9:30 AM Church Way of the Cross 

9:30 AM Gym Homeschool Rosary Activity  

5:00 PM Gym St. Max Boosters Volleyball 

  Games  

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2017 

7:00 AM Youth Rm Answer the Call 

9:15 AM Church Sacrament of Penance 

9:15 AM Gym Fitness Rosary 

9:30 AM Church Sacramental Prep Orientation 

9:30 AM Lg Conf Rm Hope, Strength & Healing 

  Through Grief Retreat 

9:30 AM Rm 4 St. Benedict Bible Study 

10:00 AM Parking Lot Blessing of the Animals 

2:00 PM Gym, Kitchen St. Max Boosters Volleyball 

  Games  

3:00 PM Church Sacrament of Penance 

6:00 PM Gym Young At Heart Potluck 

7:00 PM Church Tajci Concert 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2017 

8:00 AM Complex Early Childhood Religious 

  Formation of Youth 

10:00 AM Rm 17 RCIA - Dismissal 

12:00 PM Complex Family Promise 

12:00 PM Lg Conf Rm Include Me Mass 

6:00 PM Hospitality Rm Stephen Ministry - supervision 

  group #1 

7:00 PM Lg Conf Rm High School Youth Group  

8:00 PM Rms 2&3 Men's Spiritual Workout 



 

 Pastoral Associates 

Lakmé Kodros, Parish Life & Stewardship 

Ext.105, lkodros@saint-max.org 

Jeremy Helmes, Worship & Sacraments 

Ext. 103, jhelmes@saint-max.org 

Larry Witsken,  Facilities & Maintenance  

Ext.110, lwitsken@saint-max.org 

Holly Moran, Outreach 

Ext. 116, hmoran@saint-max.org 

Zack Hinger, Evangelization & Catechesis  

Ext. 107, zhinger@saint-max.org 

Sarah Merkel, Communications 

Ext. 121, smerkel@saint-max.org 

Pastor    

Fr. Geoffrey D. Drew, Ext.102 

gdrew@saint-max.org 

Parochial Vicar 

Fr. Simon Peter Wankya, Ext.114 

spwankya@saint-max.org 

Permanent Deacons 

John Paul Back, 226-3428 

jback@saint-max.org 

Mike Hinger, 779-1586 

mhinger@saint-max.org 

Mike Lippman, 252-4898 

mlippman@saint-max.org 

Seminarian Intern  

Nicholas White, Ext. 127 

nwhite@saint-max.org 

Contact Information (for a complete list, visit www.saint -max.org ) 513 -777-4322  

Councils & Commissions 

Andrew Burke, Pastoral Council 

513-759-4295, pastoralcouncil@saint-max.org 

John Monroe, Finance Council 

513-896-4530 financecouncil@saint-max.org 

Lamis Hajjar, Outreach 

740-463-1081outreach@saint-max.org 

Nancie Ehlert, Parish Life & Stewardship 

480-266-4706 stewardship@saint-max.org 

Mike Gardner, Worship & Sacraments 

513-805-3995, worship@saint-max.org 

Justin Bennett, Evangelization & Catechesis  

614-746-7912, e&ccommission@saint-max.org 
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